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PUBLIC NOTICE:  

CHANGE IN MEETING DATE 
 
 
The regular meeting of the Ira Township Board of 
Trustees has been changed from September 1, 
2025 to September 3, 2025. The meeting will begin 
at 7:00 p.m. 

 
The meeting date has been changed as the 
Township Offices will be closed on September 1, 
2025 in observance of Labor Day. 


